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On Friday, March 4, 2022, at 5 o’clock the Humboldt Public Library Trustee 

Board had a special called meeting. Those present for this meeting in addition to 

John Blankenship, Director, were Tony Carter, Leon McNeal, Elna 

Blankenship, Emily Lovings, and Myra Barnett. President Elna Blankenship called 

the meeting to order stating that the purpose of the meeting was to approve a bid to 

have heating and cooling installed in the upstairs of the library. John Blankenship 

said we had two bids-Air MD was $6363 and Heglar Plumbing was $6885. The 

problem with accepting the lower Air MD bid was that they wanted half of the 

money upfront. So the board decided to go with the Heglar bid. Leon made the 

motion to approve this bid and Myra seconded the motion and all present voted to 

approve the Heglar bid.  Then Leon moved that the board adjourn and Tony 

seconded the motion. All board members present voted to adjourn. 


